Ministry of the Solicitor General

Ministère du Solliciteur général

Ontar

4.4

Public Safety Division

Public Safety Training Division

Division de la sécurité publique Division de la formation en matière

de sécurité publique

25 Grosvenor St. 12th Floor

25 rue Grosvenor 12e étage

Toronto ON M7A 2H3

Toronto ON M7A 2H3

Telephone: (416) 314-3377 Facsimile: (416) 314-4037

Téléphone: (416) 314-3377

Télécopieur: (416) 314-4037

MEMORANDUM TO:

All Chiefs of Police and

Commissioner Thomas Carrique Chairs, Police Services Boards

FROM:

Stephen Beckett

Assistant Deputy Minister

Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division

SUBJECT:

Assistant Deputy Minister Retirement

DATE OF ISSUE:

June 27, 2019

CLASSIFICATION:

General Information

RETENTION:

Indefinite

INDEX NO.:

19-0047

PRIORITY:

Normal

As many of you may know, I am retiring from the Ontario Public Service effective June 28, 2019. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your partnership, collaboration, and support over the past number of years, and to wish you well in your future endeavours.

Please be advised that the recruitment process for my replacement is underway. In the interim, Stephen Waldie will be the Acting Assistant Deputy Minister effective June 28, 2019. Announcements regarding the new Assistant Deputy Minister will be made once the recruitment process has concluded.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Stephen Beckett

Assistant Deputy Minister

Bull.

Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division